
Moville Chamber of Commerce 

March 12, 2013 

Opening prayer by Chris Countryman 

Chris Countryman thanked the caterers for the meal. 

Treasurer's report: The balance on hand is $5,799.97. 

Minutes of the last meeting are available by contacting Lisa Fouts. 

Moville News: The City Council budget is done.   City crew cleaned up 119 loads of snow.  Jackie and 
Jody are working on the website.  Ag Center meeting was attended.  Reminder of the Town Hall meeting 
on March 21 at school at 7 p.m.   

School news: Spring sports are underway.  State individual speech had 9 qualify.  Brittany Schermann 
was chosen for All State Speech.  Jazz band will compete at State Jazz Band contest on 4/19.  Band trip 
to St. Louis is 4/19-21.  PT conferences this week.  Dept. of Ed site visit is the week of 3/22.  Spoke about 
the state funding issues for the school. 

MCDAI: St. Pat's dinner is 3/16.  Also addressing the driveway issues at the grocery store and are making 
plans to improve the water lines to the store.   

Kelsey Klingensmith update:  Kelsey has a music video-Blue Jean Girl; headlining with the SC symphony; 
released new CD; lead entertainment at the Sioux County Fair; opening act for Toby Keith at Missouri 
State Fair this fall.   

MCDAI/ Chamber offer 1 year chamber membership for new members.  Let Chris know of any new 
businesses or potential members. 

New Business:  
 St. Patrick's Day celebration, March 16, 2013.  Tickets are still available. 
 Sweetheart Celebration, Methodist Church-March 23, 2013. 
 Moville Days, June7-9, 2013----Need a float committee. 
 Chamber of Commerce Golf outing, June 7, 2013----Need a prize committee.   
 Meet and Greet-April and October.  Need a committee. 
 American Legion Auxiliary-Pam Clark requested the Chamber sponsor a girl for Girls State.  
 There were 4 great choices.  Marcia Walker made a motion that Chamber sponsor a girl for Girls 
 State.  Stee Maxwell seconded the motion.  Motion passed.   
 April meeting will be at Moville UMC.  Changes due to insurance requirements.   
Our guest speaker, Gary Schneff, with Keep Iowa Beautiful, was unable to attend the meeting due to the 
weather.   

Next meeting will be held at the Methodist Church on Tuesday, April 9, 2013.   

Meal attendance: 25 


